THE LAHEY CLINIC
505 COMMOMNWEALTH AVE.
BOSTON

Dear Fred:

I just got back from Washington
last night where I heard that you had been
made a General and I am writing to send
you my congratulations. I am delighted.
I ecan just appreciate too, how pleased
you and Edith are.

Alice and I send you both our
congratulations and best wishes .for a
very happy Christmas.

Sincerely yours,

Quonmakz__

FHL : LB
General Fred W. Rankin

War Department
Washington, District of Columbia

December 16, 1942'



